
Castle Hill School Council
Forget-me-Not Trust

Presentation

Eco - Schools Project

Fruit Week

The School Council
 members initially met to 

make posters and to explore 
different fruits. Parents and 

carers attended ‘Family Fruit 
Morning’ and enjoyed 

sharing fruit 
together.

In January
we presented a 
large cheque

 to the
 Forget-me-Not Trust. 

In December we held
 a planning meeting with

 Alistair to start the Eco-Schools
 Project. We walked outside and

 gave our thoughts on different areas
 of the school grounds, using ‘I like’ and 

‘I don’t like’ symbols. 

At the end of March, we met again to 
plant wildflower seedlings at the 
top of school. We worked hard 

to place the seedlings in the
 holes and then to

 water them.

In early March
 we held our sixth annual

 Fruit Week. 


